Dedham PCC
Minutes of Meeting 27.1.21

Present: John Reed, Liz Reed, Linda Redlich, Richard Hopkins, Vee Druitt, Sharon Sarson, Lynne
Al Sad, Antony Wilson

Apologies: Peter Wilson, Gabbie Watson, Paul Brebner
This meeting was arranged to discuss one issue:

The Faculty Application for Rebuilding, repair, and realignment to the Boundary wall on the
High Street in Dedham

The PCC discussed the proposal. Questions were asked about the tree itself (safety) and the
longevity of this solution. AW said that the Diocese would be responsible for monitoring the tree

and the wall repair going forward.

Proposed: RH
Seconded: LR

All in favour



